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I object to the proposed electoral boundary change that would result in the suburb of Flemington being moved 
into the seat of Maribyrnong.   

Flemington, as an inner city suburb, would not be served by this change due to its very different demographics, 
density and infrastructure needs compared with Maribyrnong.  Rather, it shares similarities with other suburbs 
that ring the Melbourne CBD, especially Kensington, with which it shares a postcode as well as historic and 
cultural connections. 

We have already been separated from Kensington at a local and state level; to do this at a federal level would 
be the last nail in the coffin for our community. Instead of being placed at the bottom of a wedge where we 
are off the Member’s radar, we should remain within the circle of Melbourne where we are represented 
properly. 
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